
 Oct 6  Progress Reports sent 

home 

 Oct 6 FUN RUN @ 1:00 pm 

 Oct 6 Breakfast Buddies for 

1st and 2nd graders 7:30 am 

 Oct 9 Columbus Day No 

School  

 Oct 11 PTO Meeting  3:00 PM 

 Oct 11 Picture Retakes 

 Oct 16&17 Book Fair                   

8:00 am‐3:00 pm 

 Oct 18 Parent Teacher      

Conferences 4:00‐7:30 PM 

 Oct 20 Breakfast Buddies for 

3rd & 4th graders 

 Oct 23&24 Book Fair                 

8:00 am‐3:00 pm 

 Oct 24 Board Meeting @ 

6:30 PM at District Office 

 Oct 25 PTO Butter braid  

Fundraiser starts 

 Oct 26  Parent Teacher     

Conferences 4:00‐7:30 PM 

 Oct 27  Teacher Institute     

No School  

 Oct 31 Halloween Parade 

1:30 PM  
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THE SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR IS COMING TO CAPRON!!! 

The book fair will be open during school hours (8:00‐3:00) on Oct. 16th, 17th, 

23rd, and 24th. It will also be open from 4:00‐7:30 during parent teacher 

conferences.  Please stop by the library to see the wonderful selection of 

books available! All proceeds benefit our library programs, so please come 

and choose some great books! 

If you are sending money with your child, please remember to add 7.75% 

sales tax and put it in an envelope with your child’s name. 

Thank you!! 

See you at the fair! 

FALL CONFERENCES  

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

are scheduled for October 18, 

2017  &  October 26, 2017 from 

4:00‐7:30 PM. Scheduling 

forms will be sent home and 

need to be returned to school 

no later than October 6th. 

Breakfast Buddies 

7:30 am – 8:00 am 

1st and 2nd graders   Friday, October 6  

3rd and 4th graders    Friday, October 20 

Pre K– Kindergarten    Friday November 3         

PICTURE RETAKE 
If you were absent, forgot picture mon‐
ey, need a retake, didn’t buy pictures, 
or maybe you want more, now’s your 
chance! Lifetouch is back on October 
11, 2017. Stop by the office and pick up 
an order form and then send it back 

with your child. 

Title I Parent Meeting 
If you are interested in learning more about Title I and look‐

ing at our annual parental agreement, now is the 
time!  Please drop by the office of Mr. Klett, Title I Director, 

at the Upper Elementary anytime during our Parent/Teacher 
Conferences.  No appointment is necessary.  

Wednesday, October 18 anytime between 4 ‐ 7:30 pm  
Thursday, October 26 anytime between 4 ‐ 7:30 pm 



MESSAGES FOR STUDENTS 

Please make sure that your child knows what they will be expected to do when the school day is over 

before they leave home in the morning. Staff is not available to hand deliver messages throughout the 

day, and when the bell rings at the end of the school day, it becomes quite difficult to reach individual 

children that we have taken messages for. We will be happy to deliver messages in an EMERGENCY situa‐

tion, but if at all possible please make sure that your child(ren) knows who will pick them up, if they 

should walk home, or ride the bus before they leave for school. 

REMEMBER TO DRESS FOR COOLER WEATHER! 

With cooler weather drawing near, it is time to put away those shorts and dig 

out the sweaters. As you are aware, Capron weather changes frequently. Please 

dress your child for the weather. Dressing in layers is always a good idea so that 

children can  adjust to the changing temperature accordingly. 

HALLOWEEN PARTIES 

Individual teachers will determine if Halloween parties will take place in their 

classrooms. If teachers permit costumes during this holiday celebration, the 

following dress code will be enforced, as it pertains to costumes: 

• NO weapons 

• NO weapon‐like props 

Our Halloween Parade will take place on October 31, starting at 1:30. Parents 

and guardians are invited to enjoy the  parade.  

Check us out on the web:  www.nbcusd.org.  Make sure to check out the Capron Calendar for all the happenings! 

Art News 
Art class has found us busy learning about color, shape, texture and famous art‐
ists. The students in grades kindergarten through fourth have been busy creating a 
variety of fall projects. 
Artsonia is an online art museum where student’s works can be displayed. I have 
sent home permission slips with any new students or anyone who has not yet filled 
one out. I ask that you please get signed up. I will be uploading our projects for 
students that I have received permission from shortly. Artsonia also allows parents to purchase items 
such as magnets with their students artwork on it. The school gets a portion of this and we can use that 
money to purchase more supplies for art. This is a wonderful program which can be used for gift ideas. 
Fall conferences are coming up in October. I will be at Capron from 4‐5 pm both days and would be hap‐
py to meet with anyone wishing to have a conference. I will then be at Manchester Elementary from 6 
pm until the end of conference time. Please feel free to email or call the school should you wish to have 
a conference. 
During Parent Teacher Conferences we will be having an Art Fair at Manchester Elementary please come 
and look at all of the wonderful pieces the kids have been creating. Happy Fall! 




